From: Ed Durrant

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 3:49 PM

To: Section 62A Applications < section 62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc:

Subject: RE: S62A/2024/0049 Land South of Bedwell Road, Elsenham

Importance: High

Dear Leanne,

Thank you again for the opportunity to respond to the LHA comments. Please see the attached response letter.

This letter clarifies that the highways dimensions used in the proposed layout are to recognised standards and that the comments made by the LHA are based on inaccurate measurements of the submitted plans. It is hoped this clarification does not need to be the subject of further consultation. Should the Inspector consider that it is necessary to consult on this letter, then we would of course agree to an extension of time to facilitate this process.

Regards

Ed

Ed Durrant

Associate Planner

Suite 4 | Pioneer House | Vision Park | Histon | Cambridge | CB24 9NL



Expertly Done. LinkedIn | Instagram | Our Charity | Our Website